RIGGINS URBAN RENEWAL AGENCY

SPECIAL MEETING

August 17, 2021 – 4:30 p.m.
City Hall

This special meeting of the Riggins Urban Renewal Agency was called to order by Board Chairperson, Glenna McClure.  Other Board members present were Roy Akins, Jonny Wilson, Bill Sampson, Matt Sinclair and Brady Clay
BUDGET DRAFT – FISCAL YEAR 2021-2022:  Board members reviewed the draft budget:
Revenue:
Developer Advance
$2,310,000


Property Tax

       22,262


Cash Carryover
       53,824

Expenditures:
Future Capital Impr.
$2,230,000



Water Study

       80,000



Administration

         1,617



City Sewer Bond 
       14,470


Other


       59,999


TOTAL: $2,386,086
After discussion, motion was made by Sampson to tentatively approve the FY21-22 Budget as presented; motion was seconded by Akins.  Voting yea, Akins, Clay, Sampson, Sinclair and Wilson.  No nays; motion carried.
PUBLIC HEARING – SEPTEMBER 8TH @ 6:00 p.m.  

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:45 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Brenda Tilley, Clerk

